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Project Name: NE 155th Street Sidewalk Project 

Project No. Txx-0048  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

Project Location(s): Ne 155th St between Juanita Dr and NE 84th St (north side) 

Project Completed: 2001 

Project Cost: $830K ($200K WSDOT Funds, $50,000 Northshore School District Funds, $580,000 Local funds) 
 

Project Description:  The NE 155 Street enhancements included improvements to a one-mile stretch of NE 155th 

Street and NE 153rd Place between Juanita Drive and 84 Ave NE.   The improvements included the addition of a 

new planter strip, sidewalk, and curb and gutter along the north side of the street. Water main replacement and 

some repaving between 81st and 84th Avenues was completed. 
 

Background:  In an effort to increase pedestrian safety and accessibility, new sidewalks were proposed to 

provide safer and easier access between home, schools, parks, and shopping.  In addition, the new sidewalk 

would meet or exceed ADA standards including sidewalk width, grades, crosswalks and curb ramps. 

          

            

 

 

 


